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Letter to Parents: LP2023

16 April 2021
Parents’ briefing on Secondary School Places Allocation

To help parents have a better understanding on the Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA)
mechanism and assist your child to make the best choice of secondary school, a parents’ briefing will
be held. Details are as follows.

Date: 23 April 2021 (Fri)

Time: 6:30 pm-8:00 pm

Venue: School Hall

Content:  Briefing on SSPA mechanism and distribution of Secondary One Choice of Schools
Form and Other School Choice Documents for Central Allocation

As the school-choice decision making is of utmost importance for your child, parents are
strongly advised to attend the briefing. For enquiries, please contact Ms CHENG Yin Ni (P.6 class
teacher) or Mr. Simon Lee (social worker) at 2980 2383.

Principal

(Mr. Cheuk Tak Kan Paul)

Reply Slip

Letter to Parents: LP2023
Parents’ briefing on Secondary School Places Allocation

Dear Principal,
I have read and understood the content of LP2023.

LI 1 will attend the parents’ briefing.
I 1 will not attend the parents” briefing.

Name of Student (English):

Name of Parent/Guardian:

Signature of Parent/Guardian:

Date:

* Please return the reply slip by 22 April 2021.



